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HB0021

FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact, in the form of a revenue increase in sales taxes distributed 
to the General Fund and local governments, is indeterminable.

This bill repeals the sales tax exemption for the sale of the service of 
transmitting radio waves to a one-way paging unit. The revenue increase is 
indeterminable, as the Department of Revenue does not have information on the 
utilization of this exemption.
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